
From: Courtemanche, Steven
To: petersd@si.edu
Cc: greggmc@si.edu
Subject: Request for New CFA and SI
Date: Friday, November 02, 2018 2:30:00 PM

Dear Mr. Peters:
 
This is in reference to your letter dated August 28, 2018, requesting to amend NRC License
No. 08-05938-13.  In order to continue our review, we need the following additional
information:
 

1.     The Certification of Financial Assurance needs to be revised since you requested
the addition of Technetium-99, a radionuclide with a half-life greater than 120 days,
and
 

2.     The Statement of Intent needs to be revised since you requested the addition of the
National Museum of Natural History as a location of use.

 
We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  Please reply to my attention
at:
 

Steven R. Courtemanche
Mail Control 609832
USNRC, Region I
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard
King of Prussia, PA  19406

 
In order to continue prompt review of your application, we request that you submit your
response to this letter by November 20, 2018.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this e-mail will
be made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or
from the NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web Site
at:  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  Please be aware that you may request that
certain portions of your submittal to NRC be withheld form public disclosure as proprietary
information. To do this, you must execute an affidavit as specified in 10 CFR 2.390.  You
must list all portions that you wish to be held proprietary, along with your reasoning as to
why that is appropriate.  While it is allowable, please refrain from submitting proprietary
information in support of a license unless necessary.  Keep in mind that all NRC licenses
are considered to be in the public domain, and therefore may be viewed by any member of
the public who requests to see them.
 
If you have any questions regarding this request for additional information, please contact
Steven Courtemanche at 610-337-5075 or via electronic mail at
Steven.Courtemanche@nrc.gov.
                                     
Thank you for your cooperation.
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Sincerely,
 
 
 
 

Steven Courtemanche, Health Physicist
Commercial, Industrial, R&D,
  and Academic Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Region I

 
License No. 08-05938-13
Docket No. 03030945
Mail Control No. 609832
 




